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Urgent Call for Church & Community Magazine Editor

Seven Voices, our beloved church and community magazine, is urgently looking for a new Editor.
Jess Stobart, the current Editor, who has done a sterling job for the past couple of years, is stepping
down from the role at the end of next month.

As Jess herself says, it is not an onerous role, and no specific technical knowledge is needed,
although access to a computer and Microsoft Publisher, and an eye for detalil is required. Technical
support is available, and Jess is happy to help out with a handover of the editorial role.

This is a wonderful way to engage with our wider community, and it's a flexible role with a
commitment of around about 8 - 10 hours each month.

If you are interested, or know someone who might be interested in supporting this much valued
community resource, please get in touch with me by email at rector@alathea.org.uk or give me a call
on 01865 596224.

Many thanks,

Revd. Talisker
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